
Not going to be writing 2010 much 
longer. Isn't it amazing how fast time 
goes by!

Many thanks to Litchfield for hosting 
Pomona tonight. Should say “weather 
permitting” - because it does sound 
questionable. Hope it is good – Beulah 
plans to be there!

Next Pomona meeting is not until 
February – and it is Valentine's Day – 
February 14, 2011. It will be at Eureka – 
hope you will be there.

Looking at the calendar it shows few 
meetings before Christmas, 
understandingly – so much to do – so 
little time!

Eureka meets December 21 for a 
Christmas party - 

Winchester meets tomorrow night with a 
Christmas Country Store and a grab bag, 
also, a collection of toys and food for the 
needy.

Litchfield and Eureka will be holding 
Cookie Walks on the same day, Saturday, 
December 18. We wish them success!

Riverton will have a children's Christmas 
party on the 17th. 

The rest of the grangers say, “See you 
next year!”

I've just spent time to no avail – trying to 

find people home to answer the phone. 
Guess everyone is out Christmas 
shopping. So if any of the information is 
wrong – blame it on the phone. Anyway -

Amy Whitcomb (Taghhannuck) is home 
and being careful. That is good news, 
Amy.
Gladys Anstett (Riverton) is at McLean's 
in Simsbury. Keep making progress, 
Gladys!
Louise Warren (Winchester) and Caroline 
Monroe (Winchester) are both having 
problems with their eyes; Matthew Kline 
(Winchester) is in Charlotte Hungerford 
Hospital with breathing trouble. Joanne 
Klingerman (Litchfield) is doing very 
well – may be there tonight. Barbara 
Rivers (Litchfield) is doing well; Bea 
Neri (Beacon) still has a way to go before 
feeling better; and I talked a bit with 
Shirley Moore (Riverton) who said Rujo 
is not feeling very well. For all of these 
and anyone else “under the weather” we 
wish you a better New Year and hope you 
will soon be well.

Take it from one who knows – a card 
from a friend means a lot. Send a few 
extra cards to some of those who are not 
getting around as they used to....it will be 
much appreciated.

Merry Christmas and a great 
New Year to All!
    Marion
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